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Information about the school rules regarding the use of mobile phones

Although the school rules forbid the use of mobile phones at school, we often see pupils using their devices during lessons and in the breaks (illegal filming, taking photos and putting it on the Internet, being on social media platforms, interruptions due to ringing phones, texting, etc.).
This is why we will enforce the following step:
If we take a mobile from the pupil because the rule was broken, it will be noted down in a list and the pupil can get it back at the principal’s office after his/her lessons. At the same time parents will be informed about it. If the mobile is taken a second time it will be only possible for the parent to get it back. Of course you will receive a call to be told that your child will have to go home without his/her mobile. It will be safely stored in the secretary’s office until that point.
Our task is to teach and educate without any interruptions for the benefit of all school participants.
Thank you for your understanding.
Yours sincerely

Carolin Jesser		Markus Tretter
Headmistress		Vice-Rector


____________________________
Date and signature of parent

								____________________________
								Date and signature of pupil
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